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  Sushi Lover's Cookbook Yumi Umemura,2012-07-10
Make classic sushi along with more artful and
exotic rolls with this illustrated sushi cookbook.
In this sushi making book, Japanese cooking expert
Yumi Umemura offers eighty-five recipes that
combine sushi rice with ingredients ranging from
its time-honored partners to unexpectedly
delicious ingredients--such as Thai fish sauce,
sun-dried tomatoes, cooked meats like roast beef
or chicken and French ratatouille--that infuse
Japanese sushi with an unexpected and
international flair. Sushi Recipes include: Seared
Tataki Beef Sushi Tempura Sushi Four Color Rolls
Two-Cheese Tuna Salad Rolls Simple Mushroom and
Chicken Sushi Rice Poached Egg Sushi Rice Salad
Prosciutto Rolls Tuna Tartare Gunkan Sushi Avocado
Sesame Rolls Thai Shrimp Sushi Parcels Korean
Kimchi Sushi Rolls Whether making the classic
thick rolls, thin rolls, or experimenting with one
of Umemura's fun and easy-to-make inventions such
as ball or pizza sushi, The Sushi Lover's Cookbook
is the one sushi cookbook fanatics need to guide
them to sushi nirvana.
  The Story of Sushi Trevor Corson,2009-07-01
Everything you never knew about sushi—its
surprising origins, the colorful lives of its
chefs, and the bizarre behavior of the creatures
that compose it Trevor Corson takes us behind the
scenes at America's first sushi-chef training
academy, as eager novices strive to master the
elusive art of cooking without cooking. He delves
into the biology and natural history of the edible
creatures of the sea, and tells the fascinating
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story of an Indo-Chinese meal reinvented in
nineteenth-century Tokyo as a cheap fast food. He
reveals the pioneers who brought sushi to the
United States and explores how this unlikely meal
is exploding into the American heartland just as
the long-term future of sushi may be unraveling.
The Story of Sushi is at once a compelling tale of
human determination and a delectable smorgasbord
of surprising food science, intrepid reporting,
and provocative cultural history.
  Sushi Mia Detrick,1981 The first book written in
English on the art of Sushi, Sushi provides the
curious with a detailed summary of the origins of
sushi, a description of the sushi bar, sushi
etiquette, and a veritable encyclopedia of
knowledge on sashimi, rice, nigirizushi,
makizushi, and Kansai-style sushi. Accompanied by
stunning photographs, Sushi is sure to arouse the
salivary glands of aficionados of this delicate
cuisine as well as inform the curious about this
age-old art.
  The Complete Idiot's Guide to Sushi and Sashimi
James O. Fraioli,Kaz Sato,2008 Sushi is one of
America's favourite specialty foods. It's also one
of the foods that home cooks are most nervous
about trying. It's such a treat, but much too
tricky to prepare at home. Or is it? The Complete
Idiot's Guide to Sushi and Sashimiwill have
readers shouting 'domo arrigato.' In its pages,
they'll find everything they need to know about
making restaurant-quality sushi that they'll be
proud to serve. Packed with all the essentials,
this book provides step-by-step information on how
to- Understand sushi-specific terms and techniques
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Discover the difference between nigiri-sushi and
maki-sushi . . . and everything in-between Buy the
freshest ingredients Handle raw food safely Use
the proper equipment Prepare everything from rolls
to rice Present these delectable dishes in an
interesting and appetizing way Grab a pair of
chopsticks and get ready to dig in, because The
Complete Idiot's Guide to Sushi and Sashimialso
offers 75 of the best recipes from master Chef Kaz
Sato, owner of three popular sushi restaurants on
the west coast. And best of all, readers can
clearly see how each recipe should look, because
the book includes a section of mouthwatering,
four-colour photographs.
  Sushi: The Beginner's Guide Aya
Imatani,2009-08-01 This easy-to-follow, beginner's
sushi cookbook is the perfect how-to for making
sushi at home in the comfort of your own kitchen.
Never before have the techniques of this most
popular Asian cuisine been as attractively
presented, as easy to follow, and as temptingly
photographed as they are in this beginner's guide.
With the help of an unbelievable number of close-
up photos, expert Aya Imatani virtually takes
would-be chefs by the hand, leading them through
every delectable step of the process. She
discusses all the tools, foods, and paraphernalia;
lays out the methods for making vinegars and
sauces; and demonstrates how to make sashimi
creations so special they aren't even found in
many sushi bars. The menu of sushi recipes is
expansive, encompassing hosomaki, saimaki, and
all-vegetarian varieties. You will even learn all
the right Japanese names for each dish. And



5

everything seems wonderfully doable. The big
finish: Aya's specials, the kind of dishes you'll
never find in sushi bars--such as Sushi Cake
(Chicken &Teriyaki) and Temarizushi (made of tuna,
salmon, and avocado)--but that a Japanese mother
or grandmother would make for her own family.
  Sushi Ole G. Mouritsen,2009-10-13 It is clear
that serious research, as well as much
imagination, went into every page. It has become
my new ‘go-to’ bible when I need a shot of
inspiration. Ken Oringer, internationally renowned
and award-winning chef Clio Restaurant, Uni
Sashimi Bar, Boston Congratulations on writing
such an aesthetically beautiful, informative and
inspiring book. ... I shall not hesitate to
recommend your book to those colleagues, who like
me, are fascinated by Sushi and who will surely be
captivated, like me, turning every page. Dr. Ian
C. Forster, April, 2011 • • • In recent decades,
sushi has gone from being a rather exotic dish,
eaten by relatively few outside of Japan, to a
regular meal for many across the world. It is
quickly gathering the attention of chefs and
nutritionists everywhere. It has even made its way
into numerous home kitchens where people have
patiently honed the specialized craft required to
prepare it. Few have been more attuned to this
remarkable transition than Ole G. Mouritsen, an
esteemed Danish scientist and amateur chef who has
had a lifelong fascination with sushi’s central
role in Japanese culinary culture. Sushi for the
eye, the body, and the soul is a unique melange of
a book. In it, Mouritsen discusses the cultural
history of sushi then uses his scientific prowess
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to deconstruct and explain the complex chemistry
of its many subtle and sharp taste sensations. He
also offers insights from years of honing his own
craft as a sushi chef, detailing how to choose and
prepare raw ingredients, how to decide which tools
and techniques to use, and how to arrange and
present various dishes. Sushi is irresistible for
both its simplicity and the hypnotic performance-
art aspects that go into its preparation. With
clear prose and straightforward instructions,
Mouritsen looks at every facet of sushi in a book
that is as accessible as it is informative, as
useful as it is fun.
  The Zen of Fish Trevor Corson,2007-05-29
Everything you never knew about sushi—its
surprising origins, the colorful lives of its
chefs, the bizarre behavior of the creatures that
compose it—is revealed in this entertaining
documentary account by the author of the highly
acclaimed The Secret Life of Lobsters. When a
twenty-year-old woman arrives at America's first
sushi-chef training academy in Los Angeles, she is
unprepared for the challenges ahead: knives like
swords, instructors like samurai, prejudice
against female chefs, demanding Hollywood
customers—and that's just the first two weeks. In
this richly reported story, journalist Trevor
Corson shadows several American sushi novices and
a master Japanese chef, taking the reader behind
the scenes as the students strive to master the
elusive art of cooking without cooking. With the
same eye for drama and humor that Corson brings to
the exploits of the chefs, he delves into the
biology and natural history of the creatures of
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the sea. He illuminates sushi's beginnings as an
Indo-Chinese meal akin to cheese, describes its
reinvention in bustling nineteenth-century Tokyo
as a cheap fast food, and tells the story of the
pioneers who brought it to America. He shows how
this unlikely meal is now exploding into the
American heartland just as the long-term future of
sushi may be unraveling. The Zen of Fish is a
compelling tale of human determination as well as
a delectable smorgasbord of surprising food
science, intrepid reporting, and provocative
cultural history.
  The Sushi Economy Sasha Issenberg,2007
Journalist Sash Issenberg traces sushi's journey
from Tokyo street snack to global delicacy, in
this fascinating history. Issenberg examines not
just the foodstuff itself, but the history,
economics and businesses behind the famous fish
recipes. It covers topics including the birth of
modern sushi, the mysterious underworld of pirates
and the tuna black market, Nobu Matsuhisa and what
sushi chefs really do behind the bar. It jumps
from Mediterranean docks to tuna-auctions to cargo
holds to Shanghai streets, all the while making a
surprising case against eating local.
  The Encyclopedia of Sushi Rolls Ken
Kawasumi,2001 Beautifully illustrated and
marvelously complete, this full-color compendium
of nearly 200 sushi rolls is equal parts technical
guide and mouth-watering, culinary fantasy.
  The Little Black Book of Sushi Day Zschock, Here
are the raw facts about sushi, from history and
etiquette to tips and recipes. Become a satisfied
customer and an inspired sushi chef with this
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ultimate guide! A great book for any sushi lover!
  The Connoisseur's Guide to Sushi Dave Lowry,2010
Sushi restaurants have become more popular than
ever, with new locations popping up every day in
big cities and small towns all across the country.
Though Westerners are quickly learning to
appreciate the unique flavors and textures of
sushi, few truly understand the intricacies of the
preparations, terminology, and culture they find
at sushi restaurants. Fortunately, The
Connoisseur's Guide to Sushi is here to help. With
detailed explanations of everything from maki to
sake, Dave Lowry demystifies the language, lore,
and - of course - the food that diners may
encounter. He offers an alphabetical exploration
of both the mainstays of the sushi restaurant
(including the types of fish and sushi available)
and the more adventurous offerings and toppings.
There are also sections on sushi accompaniments,
such as pickled vegetables, wasabi, beverages,
etc.; on sushi etiquette; and on what to look for
in a good sushi restaurant. Advice and anecdotes
abound, ensuring that those who read this book
will feel confident (and maybe even a little smug)
the next time they go out for sushi.
  Sushi Minori Fukada,Kit Shan Li,2013-08-13 For
the uninitiated, sushi restaurants can be
intimidating. But no more. Just like its
irresistible predecessor Dim Sum, Sushi can be
tucked into a purse or pocket for instant-expert
reference. Fifty of the most popular sushi items
are presented as colorfully as a Japanese
restaurant's display case with clear photographs
for easy identification, descriptions of flavors
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and textures, and phonetic pronunciations. Icons
distinguish whether sushi is cooked (like unagi)
or is vegetarian (like the cucumber roll).
Covering nigiri, maki, and a few unusual sushi
items (blowfish, anyone?), Japanese foodophiles
can take it easy by ordering the crowd-pleasing
California Roll, or go for broke and sample uni
(sea urchin), an acquired taste, but a favorite of
any sushi-lover worth their tobiko. With a short
history of sushi, ordering and eating etiquette,
and a simple glossary of out-of-the-ordinary
ingredients, Sushi is the definitive guide to one
of Japan's most intriguing culinary specialties.
Itadakimasu! (enjoy).
  Sushi Modoki iina,2019-11-01 An acclaimed
Japanese vegan chef presents an innovative
collection of recipes and techniques for making
sushi, nigiri, rolls and more—all without meat.
Sushi is perhaps the most iconic Japanese food.
But as any vegan or vegetarian knows, there’s only
so many cucumber rolls a person can eat. Enter
chef iina with her unique, all-vegan re-creations
of classic sushi rolls and bites. She calls them
Sushi Modoki—“modoki” being Japanese for “mimic.”
In iina’s hands, tomatoes transform into “fatty
tuna,” mushrooms into “scallops,” and carrots into
“salmon”—with mind-boggling, irresistibly
delicious results. Clear, step-by-step
instructions show you how to make five different
styles of sushi with all-natural, whole
ingredients—and assemble elegant plates bursting
with color and crunch: Nigiri: “fish” over rice
Maki: sushi rolls Chirashi: scattered sushi bowls
Inari: fried tofu stuffed with “fish” and rice
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Oshi: pressed sushi Plus, you’ll find the full
range of traditional sides: salads, soups, sauces,
pickled vegetables, and hot and cold drinks. Sushi
Modoki is the ultimate guide to becoming a vegan
sushi master—with more than 50 recipes to “wow”
vegans and sushi-lovers alike.
  Squeamish About Sushi Betty Reynolds,2013-01-08
What's uni and how do you eat it? What are dancing
shrimp or tako yaki? Do you pick it up with your
fingers? Dip it in sauce? And just what is that
sauce? Dining in Japan can be intimidating, but
with Squeamish About Sushi you are bound to have
endless eating adventures while in Japan! From
world famous sushi to traditional Japanese
cooking, it's all explained and pictured in this
sketchbook of beautiful full-color illustrations
and hand-lettered text, as author and artist Betty
Reynolds shares her delight in the wonderful world
of Japanese cuisine. For the first-time visitor or
gourmet alike, Squeamish About Sushi is and
entertaining guide to the pleasures and pitfalls
of Japanese dining, with clues and hints not found
in the usual guides to eating out. Whether it's
the technique for holding chopsticks or the
etiquette of slurping soup, Squeamish About Sushi
assures the bewildered, and includes mini-lessons
on how to read the curtain at the entrance, the
menu on the wall, and even the signs on the
restroom doors.
  Sushi For Dummies Judi Strada,Mineko Takane
Moreno,2011-03-31 Demystify the sushi bar
experience Stuffed with tips and tricks - you'll
roll, press, and mold sushi like a pro! From
rolling sushi properly to presenting it with
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pizzazz, this book has everything you need to know
to impress your friends with homemade maki-sushi
(rolls) and nigiri-sushi (individual pieces).
You'll find over 55 recipes from Tuna Sushi Rice
Balls to Rainbow Rolls, plus handy techniques to
demystify the art of sushi making - and make it
fun! Discover how to: * Find the right equipment
and ingredients * Understand the special language
of sushi * Make fragrant sushi rice * Prepare
vegetarian and fish-free recipes * Dish up sushi-
friendly drinks and side dishes
  Sushi Asako Kishi,1986
  Stuff Every Sushi Lover Should Know Marc
Luber,Brett Cohen,2019-12-03 A pocket guide with
everything you need to know to enjoy sushi at a
restaurant or at home. Sushi is one of the most
popular foods in the world, but fans of this
Japanese cuisine know there’s more to learn beyond
the maki roll lunch special at your favorite
restaurant. Within the pages of this pocket-sized
guide, you’ll find information, how-tos, and
trivia for sushi lovers of all levels. Experts and
newbies alike will learn • Types of Sushi Fish and
Their Origins • How to Cook Rice Like a Sushi Chef
• Sushi Etiquette • How to Select and Store Sushi-
Grade Fish • How to Expand Your Sushi Palate Plus
a glossary of essential sushi terms; tips for
pairing sake, beer, and wine with sushi; step-by-
step instructions for making sushi at home and
hosting a sushi party; and more!
  Sushi Secrets Octopus Publishing Group,2005-08
  Sushi Party Ken Kawasumi,2021-03-09 The ultimate
finger food, cute and colorful sushi is perfect
for entertaining! Easy to eat, gorgeous to look



12

at, and healthy, too--it's no wonder sushi is one
of the world's favorite foods. This book shows you
the simple techniques used to make kawaii
decorative sushi that will delight everyone who
sees them! Renowned Japanese sushi chef Ken
Kawasumi has assembled 55 super-cute sushi
recipes, including: Adorable animals, including
turtles, monkeys, swans, pandas and dolphins
Fabulous flowers, including cherry blossom,
hibiscus and chrysanthemum Colorful rolls that
look like watermelon slices, ice cream sundaes and
Japanese dolls Stunning sushi rice-bowl art,
including a breathtaking landscape of Mount Fuji
Each recipe has detailed step-by-step instructions
with photographs showing the individual stages,
assembly techniques and the finished dish. There
is also a comprehensive guide to basic sushi rice
preparation, rolling techniques and handling
seafood safely. The glossary sorts the sushi
creations by color, allowing you to easily plan
your theme and color-coordinate your party. If
you're looking for a cute and crafty way to liven
up a special occasion and impress your guests,
look no further!
  Oishii Eric C. Rath,2021-04-15 Sushi and sashimi
are by now a global sensation and have become
perhaps the best known of Japanese foods—but they
are also the most widely misunderstood. Oishii:
The History of Sushi reveals that sushi began as a
fermented food with a sour taste, used as a means
to preserve fish. This book, the first history of
sushi in English, traces sushi’s development from
China to Japan and then internationally, and from
street food to high-class cuisine. Included are
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two dozen historical and original recipes that
show the diversity of sushi and how to prepare it.
Written by an expert on Japanese food history,
Oishii is a must read for understanding sushi’s
past, its variety and sustainability, and how it
became one of the world’s greatest anonymous
cuisines.
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